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Keri O'Brien

From: gzadikoff@gmselby.com
Sent: Wednesday, October 7, 2020 5:00 PM
To: Keri O'Brien
Subject: Engineers Recommendation 

 

Dear Planning Board: 
As the engineer for his first small elevated structure on Hilton Haven, I strongly support Capt. Grosscup’s 
variance. A decorated Colonel of the US Marine Corps, a man who dedicated much of his life to our country, 
the least this Board can do is award him the necessary variances. 
 
I support Capt. Grosscup’s variance request at 13 Hilton Haven. Please grant his variance. 
 
Regards 
Gerald 
 
Certified Diplomate of Coastal Engineering – APOCNE‐ ASCE 
 

GERALD ZADIKOFF, PE, F-ASCE, D.CE 
CEO 

 

       Consulting & Design Engineers 
7408 SW 48 Street                          Tel:  305 666 5775 
Miami, FL 33155                             Fax:  305 666 5268 
                               www.gmselby.com 
 

 
 


